
From: McGlynn, Stephanie  
Sent: 14 May 2021 15:00 
To: Reid, Alan  
Cc: Price-Williams, Adele  
Subject: RE: Bus Stop Ramp at Rest & Be Thankful [OFFICIAL] 
 
Classification: OFFICIAL 

Good Afternoon Councillor Reid 
 
I actually received an email this morning from the contractors Ross McArthur. 
They informed me that they will be commencing work in June and they would get back to me at the end 
of May to confirm an exact date. 
I know there was a delay due to the viewing area and car park being closed for resurfacing, so there 
was no capacity for the works vehicles to operate.  
We have the current ramp closed off as its now too dangerous for anybody with mobility issues to use 
safely. I’m also in the process of sourcing new signs warning of “live traffic” at the car park end of the 
ramp, ideally I’d like a light for the darker winter afternoons but I know from installing the shelter, there 
is no power supply at this location, but I will look to see if we can find a solar operated light that may be 
suitable. 
 
If you have any further enquiries please let me know. 
 
Kind Regards 
Steph 
 
Steph McGlynn 
Public Transport Technician 
Argyll and Bute Council 
 


